To whom it may concern,

| contacted Sgt. Dale Resor in response to the request made by the Guernsey County Sheriff's
Department regarding the vehicle equipment. The scope of the request involves the acquisition of the
following:

* 30 Panasonic Toughbooks {computer laptops)
e 30 Toughbook Mounts
e 20Blue & Red Light bars

The Division of Police previously used this equipment in its cruisers circa 2008. These Panasonic
Toughbooks have reached their end-of-life and have since been replaced with new Fujitsu laptops. The
Fujitsu deployment marks the third generation of replacements for the Division of Police since the
Panasonic Toughbooks. The aforementioned light bars do not fit the current CPD cruiser platform since
the police fleet has been upgraded. 1 was informed from Fleet Management there was no need or plan
for future deployment of these light bars. '

The Division of Police continues to store the Toughbooks, mounts, and light bars inside its facilities
pending further direction. These Toughbooks currently fail to meet the minimum specifications for use
within the Columbus Division of Police and would offer zero to minimal value to any other City of
Columbus agency given the current technology platform already in use throughout the city. The Division
of Police and the Department of Technology have no plans to reallocate the Toughbooks or their mounts
for any future City of Columbus technology initiative.

© After speaking with Sgt Resor regarding the Guernsey County Sheriff’s current technology situation,

providing them with this equipment would greatly improve their agency’s operations as well as increase
officer safety, productivity, and communication. This equipment will give their officers access to basic

law enforcement tools resulting in more effective patrols on the throughways connecting their

community with ours.

Officer Greg Colarich #2545
City of Columbus — Division of Police

Technical Services Bureau
PoliceNet Operations Unit
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GUERNSEY COUNTY LAW ENFORCEMENT CENTER
601 SOUTHGATE PARKWAY

CAMBRIDGE, OHIO 43725

March 16, 2016

ATTN: Policenet Operations
120 Marconi Blvd
Columbus, OH 43215

Hello,

My name is Sheriff Jeffrey D. Paden with the Guernsey County Sheriff’s Office located in
Cambridge, OH. I was notified that your agency may have some equipment that you could
appropriate to our office. I am interested in receiving 20 of the code 3 lights bars that you have
available and 30 of the Panasonic Toughbook computers, along with any vehicle docks that you
may have. We are currently using Durabook computers in our cruisers and many of these are no
longer operable. If you could appropriate these items to our office it would be greatly
appreciated. If you have any questions please feel free to contact me. My email is
3001 @euernseysheriff.com or my office number is 740-439-4455. Thank you for your time and
consideration.

Sincerely,

740-432-3916



